

To: mdove@fec.gov, mdinh@fec.gov, rknop@fec.gov

CC:

Subject: WE LEAD Draft AO 2003-23

## Dear FEC:

>

> I was greatly saddened to learn that the General Counsel's office > of the Federal Election Commission is recommending against the

> proposed fundraising strategy of WE LEAD - Women Engaged in

> Leadership, Education and Action in Democracy (AP 2003-23). I

> urge you to reconsider.

> I've been following the developments of WE LEAD closely, and find > the PAC's proposed approach to fundraising refreshing and logical.

> In fact, I was shocked to hear that the technique they propose is

> not currently legal, since it seems to makes perfect sense.

> The fact is, WE LEAD's strategy empowers small dollar donors, such

> as myself. I crave a means of contributing to the Democratic

> Nominee when it truly matters, and WE LEAD was going to make that > possible.

> Please reconsider your opinion of WE LEAD's fundraising strategy.

> Our nation's political leaders need to hear from small dollar

> donors, and WE LEAD's strategy can help make that happen.

> Sincerely,

> Tina Gislason

> Madison, WI

SECRETARIAT